
 

    24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The Sound Cities Association is hosting a lunch for Meet the 
Board Series on Friday, March 26, 2021 at noon. A quorum of 

the Council may be present. The meeting will be held 

virtually.  
 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


